
 
 
 

 

 

 

Ref No: LLAIS FOI-2024-006 

 

07 November 2024 

 

Dear  

Thank you for your email of 29 October 2024 requesting the following 

information: Freedom of Information request - Foreign nationals. 

I can confirm that the Community Health Councils are no longer in 

operation in Wales and Llais is a successor body to the CHCs. However, 

I can also confirm that the information you request would not have been 

held by Community Health Councils as this relates to operational 

delivery of health services.  This information would be held by health 

boards in Wales. Therefore, I should like to advise that you contact each 

of the health boards in Wales and I have provided below to assist you 

their contact details. 

Information Governance Department. Aneurin Bevan University Health 

Board - ABB.FOI@wales.nhs.uk 

Information Governance Department. Betsi Cadwaladr University Health 

Board - FOI.ABB@wales.nhs.uk 

Information Governance Department. Cardiff & Vale University Health 

Board - FOI.Requests@wales.nhs.uk  



Information Governance Department. Cwm Taf Morgannwg University 

Health Board - CTM.FreedomOfInformation@wales.nhs.uk 

Information Governance Department. Hywel Dda University Health 

Board - FOI.HywelDda@wales.nhs.uk 

Information Governance Department. Swansea Bay University Health 

Board - FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk 

Information Governance Department. Powys Teaching Health Board - 

powysfoi.foi@wales.nhs.uk 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. Please quote the reference number above in any future 

communications.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Kirsty Contreras-Stacey 

 
 
 
 




